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Benjamin Bailey

Subject: RE: Planning Application PLAN/2019/1177
Attachments: When HE should be consulted April 2015.pdf

Switch-MessageId: 61ec130843c64dbcb1d1a6c5535e877a

From: South East ePlanning <e-seast@HistoricEngland.org.uk>  
Sent: 11 December 2019 12:44 
To: DevelopmentControl <Development.Control@woking.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application PLAN/2019/1177 
 
Dear Mr Bailey, 
 
Thank you for your email of 11 December 2019 regarding the above application for planning permission. On the basis 
of the information provided, we do not consider that it is necessary for this application to be notified to Historic 
England under the relevant statutory provisions, details of which are attached. 
 
If you consider that this application does fall within one of the relevant categories, or you have other reasons for 
seeking our advice, please contact us to discuss your request. If we do not hear from you within five working days we 
will assume this application should not have been sent to us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Bozhana Pawlus 
Business Officer, London & South East 
Regions Group 
 
Historic England, 4th Floor, Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London, EC4R 2YA Direct Dial: 020 7973 3751 
Bozhana.Pawlus@HistoricEngland.org.uk 
 






